
 

 

TEMPORARY SLIPWAY PARKING 
 
As part of our works to construct the Thames Tideway Tunnel, a temporary slipway was built to replace the 
main slipway on the Putney Embankment. The main slipway has been decommissioned for the duration of 
our works. 
 
The temporary slipway is private land, which is maintained by Tideway. It is required to provide clear 
access to launch vessels of all sizes for local river users.   
 
Parking by any vehicle at any time is strictly prohibited. 
 
Given the continued use of this area for parking and trailers, we will have to implement further controls and 
enforcement of this area, to ensure the entrance, and slipway, remains clear for everyone to use.  This may 
include the issuing of fines and towing of vehicles or trailers causing an obstruction. 
 
If you currently use the slipway for parking, please make alternative arrangements with immediate effect.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tideway is happy to provide information in other languages and formats such as braille or large print. 
Please contact us: 08000 30 80 80 or helpdesk@tideway.london. 
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• No parking on the temporary slipway on Putney Embankment at any time. 

 
 

 
 


